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Comments: I am concerned about the lack of an environmental assessment and environmental impact statement

planned for the Sandia Peak Ski Area Mountain Coaster #56985. I think more information is needed to be sure

the mountain, forested areas, and watershed will not be negatively affected by not just the roller coaster but also

the additional traffic, litter, and noise it will bring to the area. It is also upsetting that the Forest Service would

initiate such a project on land sacred to the original stewards of this land. Please reconsider this project.


